
Ken Cooke

From: "Rains, Abigail (EEC)" <Abigail.Rains@ky.gov>
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:26 PM
To: "Ken Cooke" <ken.cooke@kbcnet1.com>
Subject: Norfolk Southern 
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Ken,

After reviewing everything concerning your initial email I am going to ask you to contact 
LFUCG so they can make a determination if this is an illicit discharge into their MS4 and if so 
they should follow their illicit discharge ordinance.

Abigail Rains, CFM
MS4 Coordinator/PT Coordinator 
Division of Water 
300 Sower Boulevard, 3rd Floor
Frankfort, KY 40601
(502) 782-7044


